1-16-18

To whom it may concern:

We are one of Mike and Jeri Wandler’s neighbors. We are writing this to let whomever know that we
like the fence they are doing and would like it to be finished. We think this is bringing the value of the
properties up in our area and we are excited for it to be finished. We have no problem with the fence
and are grateful for the improvements they are making to the property. They have been wonderful
neighbors and we are pleased with what they are doing. If you have any questions you can call us at 208

404-6181, or 208 450-9314.
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